
  Development and Governmental Affairs Committee 
July 28, 2016 Johnsburg Village Hall 

Draft not approved  
 

In attendance: Chairman Frost, Committee Members Keil, Loud, Block, Adams & 
Bennett 
Meeting started: 6:32pm  
 
TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Minutes 
 
 
 
 
 
Board 
Report 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chairman’s 
Report 
 
New Business 
 
 
 
 
Old Business 

No Minutes to approve  
 
 
 
Chairman Frost talked about the Changing of two 
Ordinances first is to allow biller to rent 6 
townhomes in phase 3. All of the currents ones 
can be rented but if the owners move forward to 
build more only one of the six townhomes can be 
rented. One the last board meeting the budget 
was approved; some of the questions were about 
the vehicles that are being purchased for the 
village. The committee also review the cost of the 
health care insurance for the administration 
employees     
 
No Chairman’s Report  
 
 
Chairman Frost to get a Building review on the 
numbers for the permits that are out in the 
Village.  
 
Chairman Frost review the information from the 
street signs, which are about 50-60% completed. 
The actual samples of the signs are not yet 
completed but should be done in the next couple 
of weeks. The current budget for the street signs 
is about 18,000.  
Committee member Doyle has a concern on 
Christopher Ln and Christopher Ct, Dion Horton 
the builders are putting salt down that is making 
the grass look bad in the area. Also overview on 
how the meeting went with the roads at the 
Community club will be discussed in future 
meeting.        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adjournment Committee Member Adams motioned that the 
meeting adjourn. Committee Member Loud 
seconded the motion.  All Committee Members 
present voted aye.  Motion carried at 6:57p.m. 

 

 


